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Mr. Simon Scott, Secretary,   

Legislative Council Inquiry in to Tasmanian imprisonment and Youth detention Matters.

Submission begins-

When I was a J.P, and before my commission was withdrawn because of my advanced age, I was
afforded the privilege of visiting a number of Tasmanian penal institutions, spanning the main
prison at  Risdon and including Ashley, and the then Hayes Gaol  farm.

What I took away from those visits is pretty well summarised in the attached copy  of a
 “Mercury” letter,  which I have provided  for the sake of brevity and in an effort  to save the
time of the Committee     I was deeply impressed by the operation and  outcomes of the  gaol
farm and whilst this was a specialised type of (forced) education, thought there was no reason
why a similar but V.E.T. type of facility could  not be devised  ,which in addition to imparting
basic trade skills and generating a useful output  could perhaps provide an opportunity for the
future employment  of  discharged  participants , assuming  participating employers.

David Keyes 

See attachment
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